

Unit 3 Test | A

Listening

- 1  Track 3 Listen to three dialogues and choose the correct answer.

Text 1

- How did Rick choose a pet?
 - He asked his friends.
 - He talked to his family.
 - He watched video clips.
- What kind of pet did Rick decide to get?
 - a cat
 - a dog
 - a rabbit

Text 2

- What does Rick want Joanna to do?
 - meet friends
 - go for a run
 - take her dog for a walk
- When do they decide to go?
 - in the evening
 - at lunchtime
 - in the afternoon

Text 3

- How much does Rick's dad pay for the brush?
 - £25
 - £15
 - £12
- ____/10

Vocabulary

2 Choose the correct option.

- Sasha is fun and has lots of toys.
 - playful
 - adventurous
 - sociable
 - A dangerous white animal. They live in cold places.
 - snake
 - gorilla
 - polar bear
 - A black and yellow insect.
 - bee
 - horse
 - ant
 - A bird with big eyes. They fly at night.
 - shark
 - tortoise
 - owl
 - A dangerous animal. They live in the sea.
 - shark
 - tiger
 - goat
 - Marek enjoys being with other people.
 - sociable
 - adventurous
 - lively
 - A small animal often kept as a pet.
 - kangaroo
 - guinea pig
 - ladybird
 - A small animal. They jump well.
 - tortoise
 - cow
 - rabbit
- ____/7

3 Complete the words in the sentences.

- I'm going to the pet shop to buy food for the cat.
- Some animals are a _____. They can hurt or kill people.
- Parrots are my favourite bird because they have colourful f_____.
- I think my dog is lonely. I'm going to s_____ some time with her.
- Can you put f_____ water in the cat's bowl, please? She's thirsty.
- The thing birds use to eat is called a b_____.
- Jakub likes trying new and exciting things. He's a _____.
- Birds have w_____. They use them to fly.
- I'm going to f_____ the hamster. He's hungry.

____/8

Grammar

4 Choose the correct option.

- There was / were a beautiful parrot in the pet shop last week.
 - The pet shop weren't / wasn't open yesterday, so we are going today.
 - There were / was lots of different animals in the zoo.
 - Was / Were your dog ill yesterday?
 - Did you take / took your cat to the vet yesterday?
 - We have / had fun at the zoo last month.
- ____/5

5 Complete the text with the Past Simple form of the verbs in brackets.

Fire dog

A brave dog called Mia ⁰ saved (save) her owners' house last night. A fire started in the kitchen during the night. Mia ¹ _____ (try) to wake her owners, but they ² _____ (not hear) her. So, she ³ _____ (go) into their bedroom and jumped onto the bed. ⁴ _____ (they/find) the fire? Yes, they did. Mia ⁵ _____ (be) a very happy dog.

____/5

Unit 3 Test | A

Reading

6 Read the article and choose the correct answer.

A Day on a City Farm

by Ashok

Last week, my school arranged for us to spend a day on a city farm. My parents wanted to take us to a farm the month before, but my brother was ill, so we couldn't go. City farms aren't new, but they are a great idea. Children can see animals that they don't normally find in a city and get some fresh air at the same time. It's like bringing the country to the city.

It was a great day, and we learned a lot about the animals that live there. When we arrived, we saw the list of jobs that we needed to do. My best friend, Clara, wanted to feed the animals. Our teacher wanted to go to the café for a cup of tea and then see the baby animals.

I didn't want to feed the animals, so I cleaned the animals' spaces. The chickens were easy to clean. They ran away when I opened the door, and they left us some eggs. The goats were more difficult and very loud! They tried to eat my clothes and anything else they could see. And the donkey was terrible. It only moved when we gave it an apple!

They have also got guinea pigs. Guinea pigs are really lively. They only sleep for a few hours a day and run around most of the day. They love being with their family, and they get lonely when they are not with other guinea pigs. They have very soft fur and very sharp claws. When guinea pigs eat vegetables, they don't need water.

They have got insects on the farm, too. There were some ladybirds. They live in special houses called hotels. There are lots of different kinds of ladybirds, but they all eat other insects. Birds don't like eating them because they don't like the taste of them. During the winter, you can find ladybirds living in big groups with other ladybirds.

- 0 Who arranged the visit to the city farm?
 - a Ashok's brother
 - b Ashok's parents
 - ☒ c Ashok's school
- 1 City farms
 - a are a new idea.
 - b are good for children.
 - c are in the country.
- 2 Who wanted to feed the animals?
 - a Ashok
 - b Ashok's best friend
 - c Ashok's teacher
- 3 What does Ashok say about cleaning the animals' spaces?
 - a The chickens were difficult to clean.
 - b The goats were quiet.
 - c He had to give the donkeys some food.
- 4 What does Ashok say about guinea pigs?
 - a They are sociable.
 - b They sleep all day.
 - c They always drink water.
- 5 What does Ashok say about ladybirds?
 - a Birds catch them.
 - b They live alone all the time.
 - c They eat insects.

____/10

Language Functions

7 Complete the dialogue with the words below. There is one extra word.

careful feel ~~honestly~~ mind problem
really worry

- Dad:** Hey, what's the matter?
Jan: I think I gave the dog the cat's food.
Dad: ⁰ Honestly! Why did you do that?
Jan: I don't know. I'm ¹ _____ sorry.
Dad: Never ² _____. Did she eat it?
Jan: Yes, but I ³ _____ terrible.
Dad: Don't ⁴ _____. It's not a problem.
Jan: Are you sure?
Dad: Yes, it's OK, but be more ⁵ _____ next time.
Jan: OK, I will.

____/5

Total: ____/50